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The purpose of this committee is to promote respect and understanding
of ESPs and advocate for ESPs to be involved in Association activities.

The Committee shall plan and implement programs that promote:

B Advocating for the rights and needs of ESPs;

B Recruiting ESP members;

B Recruiting ESP leaders;

B Training ESP leaders;

B Facilitating communication among ESP members.

Three ESP members attended the NEA ESP Conference in Las Vegas. The
Committee met via conference call and Zoom. We have planned specific
sessions for ESP’s at Delegate Assembly and NSEA-U.

We are looking forward to a more active and engaged committee. Our goal
will be to increase membership and engage our members.



